
 
September 6, 2013  

 

Comments from Netherlands and Sweden on the SREP Investment Plan for 

Tanzania 

Dear Patricia, 
  
The Netherlands and Sweden would like to thank the Government of Tanzania and the 
MDBs for the elaborate responses to the questions on the SREP investment plan. With 
these answers we can now confirm our support for the endorsement of this plan. 
  
We would like to add the observation that the gender result chains remain unclear. We 
therefore advise to attract sufficient gender expertise for the further elaboration of the 
projects. We look forward to see clear gender result chains in the project proposals that 
will be submitted to the subcommittee. 
  
With kind regards, also on behalf of Åsa Wiberg of Sweden, 
  
  
Frank van der Vleuten  
 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Netherlands 
Senior policy adviser - renewable energy 
Climate, Energy, Environment and Water Department 
 
  

 
 


